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Roald Dahl Day: Tuesday 13th September 
 
7th September 2016 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
This year is the 100th anniversary of Roald Dahl’s birthday. He is regularly voted one of the most 
popular children’s authors of all time and we would like to celebrate this with the children. Special 
activities around Roald Dahl’s’ books will take place through the day in school.  
 
If your child is a fan and has a favourite book by Roald Dahl, they are most welcome to bring this 
into school and share their favourite parts with their class.  
 
In addition, some of our staff fancied dressing up (they need little excuse), so if any child also 
wishes to dress up as a Roald Dahl Character, they are most welcome. We realise it is short 
notice, but we could not pass off the opportunity to celebrate this important date. We try to limit the 
number of ‘dressing up days’ in school as we know that finding costumes etc. can be a bit 
stressful sometimes! There is absolutely no expectation for children to dress up and we leave this 
entirely up to you – some children will dress up, many will not.   
 
However, we look forward to a fun day on Tuesday, writing and reading about Fantastic Foxes, 
Giant Peaches, Twits and Big Friendly Giants.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Tim Phillips, 
Headteacher 

Main Street, Sutton in Craven, Keighley, BD20 7JS 
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